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Welcome back everyone. It has been amazing to see everyone this week. 

The children have come back to school with such huge smiles on their faces 

and brilliant attitudes, ready for learning. We have seen so many children 

sparkling and we all look forward to seeking what they achieve over the rest 

of the school year. Thank you to all parents for your continued support with 

systems around school, such as, wearing face masks and following the one-

way systems. Now we have returned to school newsletters will be a few 

times each half term so we can celebrate news with you as  

we have it. Well done  

everyone, have a  

relaxing weekend! 
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Masks Reminder 

The safety of our school 

community is very important to us 

at St Anthony’s and therefore we 

would like to encourage all 

parents and carers to wear a mask 

in any location where social 

distancing may not be possible 

such as playgrounds at drop off 

and collection times. As well as 

following the one-way system at 

all times. 

School Chromebooks/Books 

Please make sure that all school books or 

resources loaned over lockdown are returned 

to school on Monday. Also, please make sure 

that the Chromebooks (laptops) are returned to 

school as soon as possible so that we can clean 

them and use them in school again – please do 

not clean them before return as they can easily 

break! 

Message from Mrs Eley: 

 

Breakfast Club 

xxxxxxxxPlease remember 

xxxxxxxxthat you must book 

your child’s place at 

Breakfast Club, only those 

who have booked in will be 

allowed to attend. Please 

follow this link to book your 

place for week commencing 

15/03/2021. Link: 

https://forms.office.com 

/r/pGeB0GyAag 

 

 PE KIT 

Please make sure every 

child brings their PE Kit to 

school on Monday and 

takes it home on Friday. 



  

 

 


